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Office of Student Life 
Student Center Hours: 

 
Monday—Thursday 

8 a.m.—7 p.m.  
Friday 

8 a.m.—5 p.m.  
——————— 

 

Telephone: 
909-384-4474 

 

——————— 
 

The Office of Student Life is 
located in Campus  

Center Room 128 (next to the 
Bookstore, under the stairs). 

 

——————— 
 

What’s Happening is a bi-
weekly newsletter informing 

the campus of Office of  
Student Life, Associated Stu-
dent Government, Inter Club 
Council and student club-led 

events happening across 
campus.  

 

——————— 
 

Additional San Bernardino 
Valley College events can 

also be found online at: 
www.valleycollege.edu 

(Master Calendar), 
Screens in the Campus  

Center Cafeteria,  
www.valleycollege.edu/
Student_Life/events.php 
(Office of Student Life  

Webpage)  
 

——————— 
Don’t see your event?   

Forward event details  to 
Sara Glasgow at  

sglasgow@valleycollege.edu 
for inclusion in the next 

What’s Happening 

Our Mission:  San Bernardino Valley College provides quality education and services that support a diverse community of learners. 

Leadership, teambuilding, goal setting and more!  The 1ST ANNUAL ASG/ICC  
LEADERSHIP RETREAT will be held November 5-7, 2010 at Camp Fox – located in the 
Palomar Mountains.  Sponsored by the Office of Student Life and the  
Associated Student Government.  Contact the Office of Student Life at 909-384-4474 
for more information. 

 

Campus Crusade for Christ invites you to participate in OUTREACH Wednesday, Novem-
ber 10, from 10 a.m.—2 p.m., along the Campus Center Walkway. The club will be giving 
away care packages to students (with valid SBVC Student ID) while supplies last.     

 

Join the Human Services Club as part of the live studio audience at the popular television 
game show LET’S MAKE A DEAL Thursday, November 11. To sign up, contact Professor 
Joan Harter at (909) 384-5250.     

 

Voyage to the HECTOR MINE Saturday, November 13 with the Geology Club. For more 
information contact Dr. Don Buchanan at (909) 384-5467. 

 

Need motivation to clean out your closets? The Human Services Club is seeking donations for 
their ANNUAL YARD SALE Saturday, November 13. For more information and drop off 
locations, contact Professor Joan Harter at (909) 384-5250.     

 

The Architecture Club is selling discounted tickets to San Bernardino Symphony Orches-
tra’s production of NORTHERN LIGHTS Saturday, November 13 at 7 p.m. at the 
California Theatre for the Performing Arts. For more information contact Professor Judy 
Jorgensen at (909) 384-1609. 

 

Performing Arts Club invites you to the musical production of GODSPELL running November 
17– 21 in the Auditorium. Contact Professor Denise Jacobs at (909)384-8243 for more 
information and ticket sales.      

 

Campus Crusade for Christ invites you to participate in their upcoming LET’S TALK: OPEN 
FORUM Wednesday, November 24, from 12 p.m.—2 p.m., in North Hall Room 215. This 
month’s discussion will be Evolution. Students are encouraged to submit questions in ad-
vance to crusadesforchrist@yahoo.com or via the drop box in the Office of Student Life.   

DIA DE LOS MUERTOS   
ART AND CELEBRATION 

 

During Dia de los Muertos, individuals who have died 
are honored through altars displaying their favorite 

foods, drinks, personal belongings, flowers, candles and 
incense.  The celebrations surrounding Dia de los Muertos 

have been practiced for thousands of years.  
Join the Art Club, M.E.Ch.A. de SBVC, the Spanish Club 
and Latino Faculty and Staff Association and the Art 
Department for a special evening of traditional altars, 

live entertainment and food.  
 

When: Tuesday, November 2, 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
Where:  Gresham Art Gallery, (909) 384-4432 

November 1, 2010 


